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Change to Lamp Prices 
 
 
 
 
 

Spectrolab is announcing a change in price to our Xenon short-arc lamps used in our SX-5 
Starburst (500 W), our SX-16 Nightsun® and our Nightsun® XP (1,600 W) Searchlight 
products.   
 
Our pricing has been unchanged for several years on these lamps and after careful review, 
and working with our Supply Management department we are able to provide more feasible 
pricing options for our valued customers.   
 
The 500 watt Xenon lamp used in the SX-5 Starburst will now be $1,020.00 for each.  The 
1,600 watt Xenon lamp used in both the SX-16 Nightsun® and the Nightsun® XP will now be 
$1,100.00.   
 
This represents an almost 20% price reduction for both of these spares when compared with 
our current pricing. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Spectrolab’s Illumination Products Customer Service 
Department by phone at (800) 936-4888 or email at DL-SYLCustomerservice@boeing.com 
with any questions that you may have. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


